
From: planningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk
To: Planning Comments (SMDC)
Subject: Comment Received from Public Access
Date: 29 September 2021 21:00:27

Application Reference No. : SMD/2021/0610 Site Address:  Land East Of Froghall Road  Cheadle Staffordshire
Comments by: Alan bellRamblers
From:
      34 Grove Ave
      Heron Cross
      Fenton
      stoke on trent
      Staffordshire
      ST4 3BA
Phone:
Email:
Submission: Neither
Comments: 34 Grove Ave

Heron Cross

 Regarding the proposed development we notice that Kingsley 94 runs very close to the perimeter

 where work will take place.

 This could also effect Cheadle 40 that follows on from Kingsley 94.

 These paths must be kept safe for public use at all time.

 Thank you Alan Bell Footpath Secretary for the Staffs Moorlands (ramblers)
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